
 
March 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians: 
 
On Sunday, March 22, 2020, our Governor issued a “stay at home,” order; therefore, our four 
elementary buildings and the middle school will be closed beginning the week of March 30, 2020. The 
high school will remain open only for the Grab and Go lunch program.  
 
The district office will remain open daily from 9:00 a.m. through 2:00 p.m. to maintain communication 
with our parents, to continue essential district operations, and to attend to student Chromebook repairs. 
 
If you need assistance from your child’s building principal or you have building-level concerns, please 
contact them through email: 
 
Amherst, Mrs. Michelle Krieg; mks2jc@jackson.sparcc.org 
Lake Cable, Mrs. Angie Leggett; ​amg2jc@jackson.sparcc.org 
Sauder, Mr. JR Reindel; ​jrr2jc@jackson.sparcc.org 
Strausser, Mrs. Susanne Waltman; ​sew2jc@jackson.sparcc.org 
JMMS, Mr. Kacy Carter; ​kgc3jc@jackson.sparcc.org 
JHS, Mr. Jeff Kracker; ​jrk2jc@jackson.sparcc.org  
 
We are here to support you with the eLearning and Grab and Go lunch programs. We will be 
continuing our partnerships with public health experts and updating you when new relevant 
information is available and posting it on our district webpage. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chris DiLoreto 
Superintendent 

 


